
 
 

OPEN HOUSE 2025 
 

 

We warmly welcome anyone who is considering applying to the Sacramento State School of 

Music and their families to attend our annual Open House on Sunday, October 12, 2025! This is 

a great opportunity for you to meet our faculty and some other key people at the University, to 

get important information, and to ask questions. The event will take place on our campus in 

Capistrano Hall, the home of the Sacramento State School of Music.  

 

Please register to attend by clicking on this link. 

 

 

AGENDA 
(subject to change) 

 

Time Event Location 

(Capistrano Hall) 

9:30 a.m. Registration and tours of Capistrano Hall Lobby 

10:30 a.m. Buffet brunch Room 143 

11:30 a.m. Guest speakers Room 143 

12:45 p.m. Student recital Room 151 

1:30 p.m. 
Students: workshops with Sacramento State professors TBA 

Parents: information session TBA 

2:30 p.m. End of Open House  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you on October 12! 

https://surveys.csus.edu/jfe/form/SV_8J0X5PO78EX9lC5?_gl=1*2tmcp8*_ga*Mzc0NWIzYjUtNjRhZS00YjQyLWFiNWUtODBhNmY5NTg0MDY3*_ga_P2W6H1YL9L*czE3NTM0ODYzNDUkbzQ2OCRnMSR0MTc1MzQ4NjM1MyRqNTIkbDAkaDA.*_ga_X45P2RTJ8T*czE3NTM0ODYzNDUkbzUwJGcxJHQxNzUzNDg2MzUzJGo1MiRsMCRoMA..

